
 
JV GIRLS BLUE BASKETBALL TEAM 

SCORES DIOCESAN RUNNER-UP TITLE! 
 

Our Lady Royals attended the JV Class A Diocesan Championship for the 2nd year

in a row!  

Please congratulate our players and coaches on an AMAzing season! 

Pictured bottom left to right:  

Jennifer Wilson, Madison Fellin, Yoanna Lykos, Emalee Hooper, Lidia Cortes,

Madison McPeake, Asst. Coach Steve Smigielski, Casey Davis, Fiona O'Neill,

Emily Cramer, Lily Silvis, Frankie Dambrogio, Head Coach Lindsay Lippert, Asst.

Coach Jen Cramer 
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AMA BOYS BASKETBALL ALL-STARS! 

Congratulations to our 6th and 8th-grade players who were selected to play in

the Junior Roundball Classic this year.  

8th Grade:  Franco Cortes, Aaron Daley, Joseph Massaro

6th Grade:  Angelo Cross, Alex Fellin,  Frank Martin, Nick Martin
The Junior Roundball Classic is an end-of-the-season basketball event that has been in

existence for 40 years. Boys in 6th grade and 8th-grade try out and if selected they are

placed on one of four teams in their grade division. The four teams in each division will

compete in a 4-team tournament at Seton LaSalle High School in April. 

The 6th Grade Classic Dates are Thursday, April 7, and Monday, April 11. 

The 8th Grade Classic Dates are Sunday, April 10, and Wednesday, April 13. 

 
 !
 

All basketball uniforms MUST be turned in to either your coach or the school office

at either campus by Friday April 22nd! 

There is a $75 fee for any unreturned uniform. 



 
NEW OUTDOOR CONCESSIONS/STORAGE 

SHED COMING SOON!
 

10 x 20 shed with a rolling concessions window (with awning) will have electricity

and be located along the fence near the basketball court.

A partial wall inside will separate the storage and concession areas.

Construction of the shed will begin in early June after school is over. 

Special thanks to Jock Janaszek & Jimmy Dambrogio for all of their time and

expertise during this process and to Michael Facchiano Contracting for the

extremely generous donation of the concrete foundation and walkways!

 
 

 8TH-GRADE SPORTS BANQUET DATE CHANGE!
 

The new date for the banquet is Sunday, May 22nd. 

All 8th-grade student-athletes/coaches and their immediate families are invited to

an end-of-year banquet to celebrate individual and team achievements.

 The banquet will be held in the St. Thomas More Family Life Center 

More information coming soon to 8th-grade families & coaches. 



 
 

LOOKING FOR NEW ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION BOARD
MEMBERS, COMMITTEE MEMBERS & COACHES FOR

2022-2023 SCHOOL YEAR! 

If you have an interest in being a part of one of the largest and most successful

athletic programs in the diocese, please reach out to:

 AMAAA President, Stephanie Massaro @ svbernaciak@aol.com  

There will also be an in-person informational session held in May -- details

coming soon.

 
SPRING SPORTS ARE IN FULL SWING! 

 
Varsity Boys and Co-ed Developmental Volleyball

Co-ed Soccer 

Little Runners

Little Kickers (starts mid-April)

Track & Field

Home games/matches/meets can be found on the AMAAA site:  avemariaaa.org

Come out and cheer on our Royals!

 
LET'S GO ROYALS!

 


